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HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

Welcome to 2018 and Second Semester! 
 
Dear Chugiak Families, 
 
Happy New Year!  We capped off first semester with an incredible holiday performance.  Thank you for coming 
to share in the good cheer.  Also, thank you to Mrs. Spackman and to all of the other teachers for making the 
performance—what I would certainly call—award winning!! 
 
We have many things to look forward to this semester: 
•  Continuing rigorous academic instruction & growing socially/emotionally 
•  Battle of the Books for 3rd – 5th graders 
•  Parent-Teacher Conferences the week of February 20th 
•  Field trips, class projects, outstanding learning experiences, literature circles, book groups, math 

performance tasks, and more! 
•  English and Spanish Spelling Bees 
•  Hatching and releasing salmon 
•  Our School and the State Science Fair 
•  Mercado, Field Day, and Promotion Ceremonies 
 
We look forward to a continued partnership with you!  Chugiak Elementary is such an amazing place to be able 
to call our school home.  Look for a regular Chatter to come home next week! 

        Take care,  Ms. Alvarez 


